INTERNET SAFETY- FACEBOOK

A Facebook message is being shared which points out that if parents illegally allowed their
children to have Facebook accounts pretending they were 13 when they were only 8, then
those children will now have Facebook accounts saying they are 18 and therefore adults.

This has serious implications for keeping our young people safe online.



